
Spring Election Notice 
Apr 02, 2013 
 

 

TOWN OF EXETER 

Spring Election 

 

Notice is hereby given that voting for the Spring Election will be held on Tuesday, April 2, 2013.  

Voting will take place at Exeter Town Hall located at W2998 Hwy 92, Belleville serving Wards 1- 4. 

The polls will be open at 7:00 a.m. and close at 8:00 p.m. 

The Town Hall is accessible to elderly and disabled voters.  If you have any questions or may need assistance 
please contact the Clerk at the Town Hall office, 424-1697. 

  

Candee J. Christen, Clerk 

Posted 03/12/2013 

  

  

 


